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NOTE FROM THE CHAIR OF THE COMMITTEE ON PARTNERSHIP FOR 
DEVELOPMENT POLICIES, AMBASSADOR MARÍA FERNANDA CORTIZO, ALTERNATE REPRESENTATIVE OF PANAMA TO THE OAS, SUBMITTING HER RESIGNATION 
FROM THE CHAIR
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August 23, 2022
Excellency:

I have the honor to address your Excellency to hereby advise of my resignation from the Chair of the Committee on Partnership for Development Cooperation Policies, to which position I was elected this year.

This decision stems from personal reasons that hinder me from continuing to discharge the responsibilities inherent to the position in question.

Accordingly, I would like to take this opportunity to once again thank the delegations for their trust and support during this period, with special thanks to Ms. Estela Díaz for her constant guidance and advice. Likewise, I extend my best wishes Mr. Mikhail Bullard, Vice Chair of the Committee, for success in carrying the work forward, to which end the Panamanian delegation pledges its usual support.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.




	María Fernanda Cortizo F.
	Ambassador, Alternate Representative






Her Excellency
Ambassador Yolande Smith
Permanent Representative of Grenada to the OAS 
  and Chair of CIDI 
Washington, DC
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